
Comment for planning application 22/01715/OUT
Application Number 22/01715/OUT

Location Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell

Proposal Erection of up to 500 dwellings with associated access, open space and infrastructure

Case Officer Linda Griffiths  
 

Organisation
Name Joe Martin Jenkins

Address 24, Plane Tree Way,,Woodstock,,OX20 1PG

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The Government Planning Inspector recommended 600 houses max was sustainable for 
Woodstock. Blenheim want to build, if they get their wish, 1230+ more houses. This 
development is on Woodstock's immediate boundary next to Park View. None of Cherwell's 
infrastructure is likely to be affected. This is ADDITIONAL to the 720 houses they are already 
proposing for Hillrise, Banbury Rd etc.  
If granted, this will virtually DOUBLE the size of Woodstock. This will have a massive inpact 
on our: 
Medical facilities  
Education 
Roads Congestion and Parking 
Sustainability  
Loss of agricultural land 
Community feel. 
This was previously turned down by the Cherwell planners. We strongly object to this being 
raised again!
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